
 

0783 335 7567       info@jimhamillphotography.com 

April 2024 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

I’m very pleased to let you know that I shall be taking this years Holy 
Communion photographs on Sat 4th May.  

I will have a backdrop and lights set up in the parochial hall beside the 
school and shall be ready to begin from 9.30am. I can offer 5 slots for 
family pictures before the ceremony so can I ask you to contact me on 
the number above to arrange a time slot. 

With everyone invited back to the hall, after the Mass, I will then 
continue with the Holy Communion photographs. There is no need to 
book for this, as pictures shall be taken on a first come/first served 
basis. 

Family photographs can include just the immediate family or 
grandparents/aunties/uncles as well.  
I don’t need any money on the day as I’ll contact you on WhatsApp to 
show you the pictures and explain payment the following week. 
If you need to contact me, get in touch on the number above. 
Looking forward to seeing you all. 

Regards, 
Jim Hamill 


